

Commonwealth of Massachusetts Board of Registration in Medicine

560 Harrison Avenue, G-4 Boston, Massachusetts 02118 (617) 654-9800

Enforcement Division Fax: (617) 451-9568 Legal Division Fax: (617) 357-8453 Licensing Division Fax: (617) 426-9358 MARTIN CRANE, MD BOARD CHAIR

NANCY ACHIN AUDESSE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

March 6, 2006

Re:

Christine Marie Boulanger, M.D.

Docket Number: 06-161

Dear Ms.

Your complaint regarding the physician named above has been received. The physician involved has been asked to respond in writing to your complaint. Any future correspondence regarding your complaint should include the name of the physician and the docket number as it appears in this letter.

If you wish to bring additional information bearing on your complaint to the attention of the Board, please furnish it in writing to me at the address above.

Very truly yours,

Jennifer Brown

Consumer Protection Coordinator

JAB/jls



Commonwealth of Massachusetts Board of Registration in Medicine

560 Harrison Avenue, G-4 Boston, Massachusetts 02118 (617) 654-9800

Enforcement Division Fax: (617) 451-9568 Legal Division Fax: (617) 357-8453 Licensing Division Fax: (617) 426-9358

MARTIN CRANE, MD BOARD CHAIR

NANCY ACHIN AUDESSE

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

April 25, 2006

Re:

Christine Marie Boulanger, M.D.

Docket Number: 06-161

Dear Ms.

Enclosed please find a copy of Dr. Boulanger's response. You will be notified when there is a disposition in this matter.

In the meantime if you have any questions, I can be reached at (617) 654-9800 ext. 4033.

Very truly yours,

Consumer Protection Coordinator

JAB/ils Enclosure



Commonwealth of Massachusetts Board of Registration in Medicine

560 Harrison Avenue, G-4 Boston, Massachusetts 02118 (617) 654-9800

Enforcement Division Fax: (617) 451-9568 Legal Division Fax: (617) 357-8453 Licensing Division Fax: (617) 426-9358 MARTIN CRANE, MD BOARD CHAIR

NANCY ACHIN AUDESSE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

May 4, 2006

Re:

Christine Marie Boulanger, M.D.

Docket Number: 06-161

Dear Ms.

The Complaint Committee of the Board carefully considered the information you furnished it regarding your complaint against the physician referenced above. A copy of your complaint was sent to the physician, who was required to respond in writing to the Board regarding the issues that were raised.

After a thorough review of this evidence, the Committee determined that the complaint and the physician's response should be placed in the permanent record of the physician. While the Committee declined to recommend the initiation of formal disciplinary action in this case, it is appreciative of your actions in bringing this matter to its attention.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, I can be reached at the address or number listed above.

Thank you again for your concern.

Very truly yours,

Jennifer Brown

Consumer Protection Coordinator

JAB/bmh